
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 

 

March 18, 2021 
 
 
Prism Broadcasting Network, Inc. 
7742 Spalding Drive 
Suite 475 
Norcross, GA 30092 
prismtv@yahoo.com  
(via electronic mail) 

Re:  Requests for Extension of License 
and Silent Authority Under 
Section 312(g) 

 K23HB, Flagstaff, AZ 
 KLMC-LP, Jefferson City, MO 

W23CX, Salisbury, MD 
Facility ID Nos. 127910 
127741 and 126937 
LMS File Nos. 0000081064,  
0000081065 and 0000082080 

 
Dear Licensee, 
 

This concerns the above-referenced requests to extend license and silent authority (Requests) 
filed by Prism Broadcasting Network, Inc. (Prism), licensee of K23HB, Flagstaff, Arizona; KLMC-LP, 
Jefferson City, Missouri; and W23CX, Salisbury, Maryland (Stations).  Prism requests authority for the 
Stations to remain silent beyond the one-year anniversary of discontinuing operations and for the 
Commission to find that equity and fairness exist pursuant to section 312(g) of the Communications Act, 
47 U.S.C. § 312(g), to grant extensions of the Stations’ licenses and silent authority. 

 
We are unable to process the Requests without additional information.  Therefore, please provide 

the following information concerning each of the Stations’ continued silence: 
 

1. The date each station discontinued operations. 

2. The reason(s) each station discontinued operations. 

3. A detailed accounting of all steps taken by each station to resume operations including dates 

of each action. 

4. A detailed accounting of any and all circumstances that prevented each station from resuming 

operations including dates of each circumstances. 

5. A detailed timeline plan of how and when each station expects to resume operations. 

Please file the above-outlined information in the form of an amendment to each of the Requests.  
Failure to submit this information within 30 days of the date of this letter will result in the dismissal of the 
Requests and cancellation of the Stations’ licenses. 
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For questions or additional information on this matter, please contact Shaun Maher, Video 
Division, Media Bureau at 2020-418-2324 or Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ 

 
Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division Media Bureau 

 
cc (via electronic mail):  Susan Hansen  
    Jim McDonald   

mailto:Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov

